
I am strongly in opposition to HB1469. We have three vaccine exemptions in ND and that’s how it should 
stay. I don’t need or want the Dept of Health’s input on this matter. Any questions I may have, I can ask 
my children’s pediatrician directly. My children’s health decisions are my own. May God guide you to do 
the right thing and may He bless you all!   


